
At our May 7 Annual Membership Meeting and Awards Banquet,                    
the 2015 Awards were presented to these outstanding volunteers... 

Summer 2015 Update 

 

Historically Speaking...  

Summertime and the living is easy...Yes, while it is true that programs at the       

Historical Society slow for the summer, the work continues. 

The New Bern Battlefield project is moving forward quickly in preparation for an 

October dedication.  Plans for fall and winter programs are underway.  So, yes    

indeed, there is time for a cool drink, and good things 

are still happening.   

Thank you for your support. 

Historical Society President’s Message 

Nelson McDaniel  

President, Board of Directors       

New Bern Historical Society 

 

SUSAN MOFFAT THOMAS  

received the  

Lifetime of Service Award 

RICHARD MCENALLY 

received the  

Newcomers Award 

JON MILLER  

received the  

Ambassadorship Award 

JOE SULLIVAN  

received the  

Executive Director’s 

Award 

PETE MEYER 

received the  

President’s Award 

KATHY MORRISON 

received the  

Education Award 

JOHN ROBERT MATTOCKS 

received the  

Extended Service Award 

(not present for photo) 

CARL HUDDLE 

received the  

Battlefield Award 

(not present for photo) 

The mission of the New Bern Historical Society is to celebrate and promote New Bern                        

and its heritage through events and education. Please continue to join us in this worthy endeavor. 



CALENDAR 

 Tues., June 16, Board of Directors meeting 

 Fri., July 3, July 4th Holiday, office closed 

 Tues., July 21, Board of Directors meeting 

 Thurs., Aug. 6, Ghostwalk ‘ghost’ auditions 

 Tues., Aug 18, Board of Directors meeting 

 Mon., Sept. 7, Labor Day Holiday, office closed 

 Tues., Sept 15, Board of Directors meeting 

 Thurs., Fri., Sat., Oct. 22-24, Ghostwalk 2015  

FOUNDATION INCORPORATED 

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE : 

Attmore-Oliver House 

511 Broad Street 

New Bern, NC  28560 

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS:            

JUNE, JULY AND AUGUST,  

MON.-THURS., 10 a.m.-4 p.m.; 

FRI., 10 a.m.-1 p.m. 

Phone: 252-638-8558; Fax: 252-638-5773 

Website: www.newbernhistorical.org 

Email:  

lynne@newbernhistorical.org 

adminoffice@newbernhistorical.org 

New Bern Historical Society  

Board of Directors 
 

2014-2015 Officers 

Nelson McDaniel, President 

Joe Hunt, First Vice-President 

Mary Bullock, Second Vice-President 

Nancy Chiles, Secretary 

John Robert Mattocks, Treasurer 

Jon Miller, Battlefield Adjutant 

John Leys, Historian 

Jim Hodges, Curator 
 

2014-2015 Directors 

Natalie Baggett 

Carol Becton 

Susan Cook 

Bernard George 

Linda Simmons Henry 

Carl Huddle 

Chris Kelso 

Egon Lippert 

Ken McCotter 

Susan Moffat-Thomas 

Kathy Morrison 

Karen Norman 

Gerri Olvaney 

Patti Urick 
 

Administrative Staff 

Lynne Harakal—Executive Director 

Pat Traynor—Assistant to Director 

Sue Dunn—Admin. Assistant 

Title Sponsor                                                                                

Ghostwalk 2014                                                                    

Chesnutt, Clemmons & Peacock-Your Trial Attorneys 

BB&T 

BridgePointe Hotel & Marina 

Ghosts of New Bern 

Kenneth Morris Insurance 

McCotter Ashton, P.A. 

Mitchell Hardware 

Moore’s Barbecue  

PotashCorp-Aurora 

The Aerie Bed & Breakfast 

The Chelsea Restaurant 

The Insurance Center 

Well Fargo Bank 

Trader Construction Co. 

Wells Fargo Bank 

Andrew Mylander, D.M.D. 
P.L.L.C.                                       
Daniel E. Potter, P.C.              
Fisher Fuel Markets               
Gregory Poole Marine Power    
Jim Hodges                                 
Kinetico Water Systems        
Maola Milk and Ice Cream Co. 
New Bern Civic Theatre            
RiverTowne Repertory Players    
The Insurance Center              
Trader Construction Co.     

Weyerhaeuser 

PLATINUM Ghostwalk Sponsor 

Morgan’s Tavern & Grill    

Robert M. Chiles, P.E.     

Ward and Smith, P.A. 

We ask that you support our BUSINESS 

MEMBERS who generously support        

New Bern Historical Society. 

The month of June is MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL MONTH! 
For members with June renewals, renewal information will arrive in 

your mailbox by the end of May.  Renewing your membership is so 

important; we could not exist without membership support. Thank 

you if you have already renewed! 

(newsletter photo credits: Many thanks to Annette Hunt, Joe Hunt, Kelvin Kestner, Melvin Kestner  

for sharing their time, creative talent and camera skills ) 

Ghostwalk                          

presented by 

new bern historical society 

 


